
       

      
       

 

 

 

Greenburgh Hebrew Center’s Religious School and Early Childhood Center are so 

grateful for Cantor Janet’s dedication to our children and families!  She has been an 

integral part of both schools and has devoted her time, energy, and knowledge to 

every student.   

 

Cantor Janet led tefillah and Havdalah for our religious school, taught in every class, 

tutored all of our b’nei mitzvah students, led the religious school band, and prepped 

our students for many Family Services.  She sang with our 2, 3 and 4 years olds in the 

Early Childhood Center and celebrated every holiday with us throughout the years!  

 

Cantor Janet has been a steadfast supporter of GHC’s Religious School and Early 

Childhood Center, as we continuously grow and improve.  Her kindness, gentle 

encouragement, and hard work has helped each student reach their potential, and feel 

good about themselves and their Jewish identity while doing so.   Cantor Janet’s 

commitment to Greenburgh Hebrew Center was felt in everything she did! 

 

From the children, their families, and the teachers of GHC’s Religious School and 

Early Childhood Center, mazel tov on this honor, Cantor Janet.  Todah rabah, enjoy 

your next adventure.  We will miss you! 

 
 

Amy Kessler 
Amy Kessler 

Director of the Early Childhood Center 
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A vibrant egalitarian Conservative Jewish community in Westchester County,  

embracing our traditions while actively participating in our changing world. 
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